
South Shore Charter Public School 

     
Dear Families, 

  I hope you’re having wonderful school year. As we get into the closing of the year, I can 
see the students buzzing with excitement for summer.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you 
about the upcoming 4th & 5th grade Evening with Instrument Night on Thursday, May 
16th, 2019 at 5:30pm. This would give students an insight into choosing an instrument in the 
Fall. This will take place at 100 Longwater Circle. 

Learning to play an instrument is a great way for students to grow and express his or 
herself in a new way: musically. These potential instrumental musicians will be learning the ins 
and outs of their chosen instrument. Knowing that they each have a specific part to play in 
making the music come together as a whole will feed their desire to learn and grow as a musician 
even more!  

Thanks to the company Music & Arts, 4th and 5th graders will have an opportunity  to 
circulate amongst various rooms to try many different instruments. Some of these instruments 
will include flutes, oboes, bassoons, saxophones, trumpets, french horns and more!  

There is no cost for participation in the instrumental program. There is, however, a 
instrument rental fee. This is a limited number of instruments. On the other hand, there are 
various 3rd party rent-to-own programs that are great such as the providers of the instruments for 
the night.  With this, at the end of the year, the student will have their very first instrument! 

At the end of the night, students will choose their top three instrument choices. I can 
guarantee that they would be able to have one of their top choices. 

 If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Theron Leonard 
Music Teacher 
South Shore Charter Public School 
tleonard@sscps.org 
781.982.4202 x318


